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Raid®
Max

FLYING INSECT
FOGGER

Kills Flies, Mosquitoes, Black Flies,
Moths, Gnats, Wasps and Hornets

Pressurized Spray

DOMESTIC
READ THE LABEL BEFORE USING

KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN

GUARANTEE:
Pyrethrins           0.20%
Piperonyl Butoxide   1.00%

REG. NO. 22808.02 P.C.P. ACT

500g

CAUTION
EXPLOSIVE

SC Johnson
A FAMILY COMPANY

DIRECTIONS: SHAKE WELL BEFORE USING.  A product for use
outdoors.  Kills flies, mosquitoes, black flies, gnats, moths,
hornets, wasps.  Spray only when air is still and temperature
is under 32EC.  Point special fogging nozzle away from you in
a slightly downward direction.  Fog area where insects are a
nuisance and the surrounding bushes or grass.  Fog will extend
up to six metres from nozzle.  Stand at least 2 metres from
target.  Spray beyond the immediate area where control is
desired to achieve longer control.  Repeat as necessary.  This
product only kills insects contacted by fog.  

PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF THE REACH OF CHILDREN.  Do not
puncture or incinerate.  Contents under pressure.  Do not
place in hot water or near radiators, stoves or other sources
of heat, or store at temperatures over 50EC.  Avoid contact
with skin, eyes and clothing.  Avoid inhalation of spray. 



Wash hands after using.  Keep from freezing.  Avoid contact
with Maiden Hair Ferns.  Do not contaminate any body of water.

FIRST AID: Avoid inhalation or exposure of eyes to fog.  In
case of eye contact, flush with clean water for 15 minutes. 
If irritation persists, call a physician or poison control
centre at once.  If accidentally swallowed, call a physician
or poison control centre at once.  Take container, label or
product name and Pest Control Product Registration Number with
you when seeking medical attention.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then dispose in household garbage.  Do not puncture
or incinerate.  Questions?  Comments?  Call 1-800-558-5566 or
write Helen Johnson.  ®Can. Trade Mark Reg’d to S.C. Johnson &
Son, Inc.  Auth’d user S.C. JOHNSON AND SON, LIMITED
Brantford, Ont., Canada N3T 5R1.  Visit us at
www.bugfreeliving.com
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest
Management Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching
for label information.  This service and this information do
not replace the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not
provide any guarantee or assurance that the information
obtained through this service is accurate, current or correct,
and is therefore not liable for any loss resulting, directly
or indirectly, from reliance upon this service.
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